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Northern Pacific Re&waad.  June 6, 1898. 

W. L. Bull to Jas. J. Hill. 

The Northern Pacific Railroad is sur- 
veying and locating a n e w  l i n e  east o f  
Lewiston. It is 2-pparent that the trouble 
still exists between Mohler and Mellen. 
Hopes that harmony can be restored. 

General Correspondence by date. 


